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Oregon's mail-in voting is great! There have been no examples of fraudulent voting. 

Mail-in ballots are easy to use and actually make it easier for voters to participate. I 

would much rather vote from home than have to go stand in libe to vote in person. In 

my opinion, the whole country should use a mail-in voting system. I think that more 

eligible voters would vote! 


